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March 10,2022

State Water Resources Control
Board 1001 lstreet, 24thFloor
Sacramento, CA 95814

Re Reaffirmation of California Environmental Quality Act (CEOA) Compliance for
Wastewater Treatment Plant Pond Reconfiguration and Land Application Expansion
Area.

The City of Newman applied for and anticipates the receipt of a funding agreement for a
wastewater infrastructure project to be administered through the Clean Water State Revolving
Fund (CWSRF) loan program. The project being reaffirmed, along with the CWSRF project
and State Clearinghouse number, are as follows:

Area
Project No. 8145-110 State Clearinghouse No. 2015052076

This project has demonstrated compliance with CEQA requirements under the CWSRF
program and the Notice of Determination forthe Mitigated Negative Declaration was originally
filed with the State Clearinghouse on April 14, 2017. Since this project has not secured a funding
agreement within five years of the original project approval date of April 1 1, 2017 , the City of
Newman is reaffirming that no project or regulatory changes have occurred and there are no new
potential impacts since the original approval date of April 1 1,2017 .

lf there are any questions regarding this reaffirmation, please do not hesitate to contact me
at (209) 862-3725 or by e-mail at mholland@cityofnewman.com

Sincerely,

Michael Holland
City Manager
City of Newman
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